Bristol Harbor Master ™o

TO: Bristol Town Council

FROM: W
/ istol Harbor Master

CC: Steve Contente
Town Administrator

DATE: September 2, 2025
SUBJECT: CRMC PUBLIC NOTICE 2025-06-086, 68 King Phillip Avenue, BRISTOL RI

The owner of 68 King Phillip Avenue Erin & Steven Sears, has a request to CRMC to
construct and maintain a residential boating facility consisting of a 981t pier extending 50ft
passed the mean low water mark.

My recommendation for the residential boating facility to be constructed as designed, If
any moorings are in the way, the owners of the property will have to pay for the relocation of
them.
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Gregg Marsili Bristol Harbor Master  gmarsili@bristolri.gov 401-253-1700



